
Project Schedule

Design Notice to Proceed: 

29July21

Interchange Justification Request Study NTP: 

09/23/22

Environmental – NEPA Study NTP: 09/23/22

Conceptual Plan Submittal – December, 2022

Preliminary Plan Submittal – June, 2023

Final Plan Submittal – November, 2023

Construction – Estimated to commence July, 2024

NE J Street Interchange
Project Status Update 20March2023

Action Items

 Continue environmental study and coordination

 City to review conceptual plans and provide any 

comments.  Garver to address City comments. 

 Coordinate geotechnical investigation, 36” water 

line potholing, and utility relocations after City 

approves conceptual design.  

Notes
• Conceptual Plans submitted to City on December 13th. 
• Submitted revised Interstate Justification Report to ARDOT 

that addressed previous comments.
• Conceptual Plans submitted to ARDOT on February 15th

Project Contacts
City of Bentonville: Jarrod Brightwell, PE

Email: jbrightwell@bentonvillear.com

Engineer: Garver

Contractor: TBD


